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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

CLASS PHOTOGRAPHS 

On Thursday of next week the children will be having their annual class    

photographs. Please make sure, as ever, your child is in full school uniform. 

A last class photograph for our Year 6 pupils.    

 

MHSA DISCO 

For those who’s children attended the KS1 and KS2 disco’s yesterday, I hope 

they enjoyed it. Events like this help enormously to raise much needed finds 

for school . This year, we have spent a substantial amount of money raised 

by the MHSA on books for both the school library and learning in the class-

room. Your support for these events is much appreciated. A big thank you to 

Jane Robinson and the MHSA team, as well as to a number of staff who 

stayed behind to help and support the event. 

      

 More news on the next page 

Friday 11th May - Thirsday 18th May 

Classes of the Week: R/KS1: RQ   KS2: 5SR    

House of the Week: Wolf                                

Pupils of the Week: R/KS1: Kyro W  KS2: Sera A 

Monday 15th May - Friday 19th May 2023 

KT Zaki   KP Thomas B  RQ Freya K RS  Lucas L                      

1C Charlotte M   1H Bonnie B  2JC Porscha B  2CS Erin L                        

3B Emily G  3C Class    4C Parisa S   4W Mya T        

5G Evan D    5SR Scarlett C   6HT Alfie M 6M Rory S 

Pen License  

4C Abigail O   

 

Monday 15th May - Friday 19th May 2023 

Rec 97%, Year 1 97%, Year 2 92%, Year 3 96%, 

Year 4 97%, Year 5 92%, Year 6 98%                      

Star Bonds - 2JC Finn D 1H Edward H 

Moorfield Tables - 3C Freddie S-L 

Headteacher Award  

KS1 Lucas L    Thankfulness 

KS2 Max D      Respect 



END OF HALF TERM ACHIEVERS  ASSEMBLY 

We have our usual end of half term assembly on 

Friday and will be welcoming parents and carers 

of the children who have been chosen for an 

award. If your child is chosen then you should  

receive an email early next week. Please check 

your junk/spam email as in the past we have had 

feedback that emails sent haven’t been received. 

All assemblies will take place in the KS2 hall and 

all parents and carers should enter by the main 

school entrance. 

9.15-10.00am - Reception/KS1 

10.00-10.25am - Year 3/4 

10.30-10.55am - Year 5/6 

 

AND FINALLY.....  

I know many of you at Moorfield follow Stockport 

County and they have a huge second leg play off 

game this Saturday v Salford. If you are lucky 

enough to be going or are watching it on the TV 

enjoy yourself and I hope the result is a positive 

one.  

 

Have a lovely weekend, the forecast is looking 

very warm and sunny.  

 

Best wishes, 

 

Paul Anderson 

Headteacher                                                                          
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